

Southwood Pre-School Newsletter 2024

Springtime is here! Soon our gardens will be blooming with life, with the promise of abundant flowers to come. This season marks the beginning of the life cycle for plants and animals. It's the perfect opportunity for children to explore signs of new life.

If your child is sick, please keep him/her at home until the symptoms have cleared. We are doing our best to keep the school clean and free from illness, but this will only work with your help! According to page 3 in your parent handbook, fever 101 or higher, diarrhea, conjunctivitis (pink-eye), ear infection, and <u>any</u> nasal discharge (especially yellow or green) require your child to stay home. Thank you for your cooperation.

Visit our website for upcoming events, holidays we may be observing and photos (photo code, available upon request).

During the week of April 8th through 12th we will celebrate "The Week of the Young Child," in recognition of young children everywhere. We will end our festivities celebrating our Grandparents on Friday.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS WITH THESE IMPORTANT DATES!

Monday, April 8th: "Disney Day" Everyone dress in your favorite Disney outfit.

Tuesday, April 9th: "Pajama Day" Come to school in your comfy and cozy pajamas.

Wednesday, April 10th: "Sports Day" Wear your favorite sports jersey, t-shirt, or sweatshirt to school.

Thursday, April IIth. "Class Color Day" Show your school sprit by wearing your classroom color from head to toe!

Friday, April 12th: "Grandparents/Hat Day"

*Parents; please remember to pack a lunch for your child and their special guest. Our picnic will begin at 11:00 a.m. We will have tables and chairs available outside for all to use. For your entertainment a showing of "The Wizard of Oz" will begin at 11:30a.m.

